
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Wednesday, November 7, 2018 

 
HOT LUNCH: Chicken Tender with Potato Wedges  
 Hot Dog with Potato Rounds  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
  
BIRTHDAYS:   Anna Bylsma 
   Celestine Perusich   
 

1. BOOK Fair is here! Come and peruse the awesome titles and make a wish list for your 
parents. Classes are scheduled to come during ELA. Last day to buy books is November 
14th. Don’t miss out!  

 
2. Anyone interest in Spelling Bee Club meet in the library during lunch on Thursday, It’s 

not too late to join. Bring your lunch and we will chat words! See you there! If you have 
any questions, See Ms. Suttser.  

 
3. We will be having our TGIF fun night on Friday November 16th from 3:20 P.M. to 5:00 

P.M. This is for Gurrie students only and tickets can only be purchased during lunch in 
the cafeteria starting Wednesday November 14th and ending on Friday November 
16th.   If you do not have a permission form please ask your advisor or you can print out 
a copy from the Gurrie website.  If you have any question please ask your advisor.  

 
4. The Early Act Club’s Change War to benefit Rotary’s Foundation to Eradicate Polio 

started Monday during lunch.  In the 8th grade jar, there was $13.25 in silver and bills 
but 7th grade put in 43 pennies.  This puts them at an adjusted total of $12.82.  7th grade 
gave $61.70 in silver and bills and received 25 pennies.  7th grade’s adjusted total is 
$61.45. It only costs 60 cents to provide a vaccine to save one child from Polio.  You can 
make a difference with a donation. Remember that the winning grade level receives a 
grade-level pizza or ice cream party. 
 


